
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Delores Robinson requested the following records: “all emails sent to and sent from district 

school board members and district staff (and also board@geneva304.org) between 7/1/2020-

9/29/20 in regards to Student Safe Storage resolution. Also, any emails sent to and sent from 

board members and staff (same date range) in which individuals identify themselves as 

belonging to Moms Demand Action (would be in the email body or the email signature).” 

 

This FOIA request was received Sept. 29, 2020, and responded to on Oct. 2, 2020. It took one 

District employee a total of 3 hours 45 minutes ($145.99) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


